
We would like to extend our heartfelt greetings on the New Year of 2023.
We are particularly grateful for the kindness and considerations you have given us 
during the previous year.

Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. celebrated its 30th anniversary last year.
It is thanks to the support of our customers, suppliers, 
related companies, and the families of our employees that we are able to start 
the next year after celebrating our 30th anniversary.
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you again from the bottom of our hearts.

Markets, including the automobile industry, are continually undergoing major changes.
In order to solve social issues, we will strengthen our efforts to achieve 
sustainability and carbon neutrality, and strive to further improve the performance 
and quality of our products and services.

In addition, we will create a workplace where each and every employee can work 
with pride, confidence, and joy, and we will work with a sense of urgency to be of 
service to the development of our customers, communities, and society.  

We look forward to your continuous support this year. 
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